
CECA Scotland: UK Government Backing Of Renewables Will Create Jobs & Growth

Civils contractors today said that news that twelve new renewable energy projects will be commissioned following 
the latest round of the UK Government’s Contracts for Difference scheme is a major step towards delivering the 
mixed portfolio of low carbon energy generation the UK requires.

The new projects are to provide an estimated 6 gigawatts of capacity, powering over seven million homes and 
creating up to 8,000 jobs. The projects involved in the schemes will include offshore wind, advanced conversion 
technologies, and remote island wind generation.

Commenting, Grahame Barn, Chief Executive of the Civil Engineering Contractors Association (CECA) Scotland, said: 
“We particularly welcome the four onshore wind projects that are to be built on Scotland’s islands, which will be a 
great economic, social and environmental boost for communities in Orkney and the Western Isles.

“CECA has long argued that the UK requires a mixed portfolio of low carbon electricity generation to both keep the 
lights on and its carbon commitments.

“The UK boasts the greatest potential of any European country for wind power, and we are delighted that the UK 
Government has recognised that investment in renewables is a vital aspect of delivering the clean energy Britain 
requires.

“In particular, it is gratifying to see the recognition of remote onshore wind schemes as a key resource in the UK’s 
future energy mix. 

“These projects will not only generate a sustainable source of electricity, but will deliver a substantial boost to the 
economy, unlocking job opportunities in remote areas of Scotland and attract investment over a substantial period 
of time. 

“Today’s announcement shows that this will not only be good for the environment, but will create the jobs and 
economic growth communities and businesses rely upon.

“However, if the UK Government is to achieve the ambitious target of achieving net zero emissions by the middle of 
the century, further investment in renewable and low carbon electricity generation will be required.

“Although today’s announcement is a boost for those communities set to benefit, it will nonetheless be disappointing 
for island communities in Shetland, which is set to miss out unless further schemes are announced. 

“That’s why CECA will continue to make the case for further investment in renewables to ensure the Shetland Islands 
can also compete effectively in the green energy market.”
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Notes to Editors

1. The Civil Engineering Contractors Association (CECA) represents over 300 contractors of all sizes, covering approximately 80% of the civil engineering market in Great Britain. Our members build 
infrastructure that provides the basis for economic sustainability and quality of life in communities across the country.

    

 

For more information, please contact Huston Gilmore on 0207 340 0450 or e-mail hustongilmore@ceca.co.uk
Civil Engineering Contractors Association (CECA)
1 Birdcage Walk, London, SW1H 9JJ • enquiries@ceca.co.uk • tel. 020 7340 0450 • @CECANational 

Immed. 20 September 2019    Press Release


